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LAOH NEWS OF INTEREST 
 
September Monthly Meeting: The next meeting of the Rev. James T. O’Reilly O.S.A. Division 8, Ancient Order of 
Hibernians and Ladies Ancient Order of Hibernians is scheduled to be held on Wednesday, September 11, 2024, at 
the Elks Hall, 652 Andover Street, Lawrence, MA following a Joint Meeting with the AOH at 7 PM. Please enter by the 
rear entrance of the building. The Ladies’ Meeting will follow in the same room.  Please try to make the effort to 
attend.   

HAPPY BIRTHDAY to our own Helen Nassar!  She turns 67 on September 25, 2024!   
 
Green Pound Sale:  In the thoughts of halfway to Saint Patrick’s Day we are having a Pound of Green Auction at our 
September Meeting.  Please bring something green in a gift bag.  Item should not cost more than $5.00 and the items 
will be auctioned off.  Proceeds to benefit Catholic Action!  
 
LAOH Survey enclosed:  Ladies, please fill out the enclosed survey as your officers are trying to better serve you 
and mail it back to President Anne-Marie Nyhan-Doherty at 266 Colonial Rd., Lawrence, MA. 01843.  Thank you. 
 
Anticipated Congrats to the AOH on a very successful Cornhole tournament being held on September 14th in the Elks 
parking lot.  It will surely be a bunch of fun and they hope to schedule another in the future. 
 
State Board Meeting:  A LAOH State Board meeting is to be held on September 8, 2024 at 11:00AM at the 
Watertown AOH Home at 151 Watertown St., Watertown, MA.  Separate Board meetings are to follow at 12:00PM.  
ALL members are welcome to attend.   

Reminder: Our Division has a website that is updated monthly, may we suggest that you take a look at it sometime.  
It is www.div8aoh.com.  Our newsletter is posted typically on the first of every month. 

DATES TO REMEMBER 
 

September 8, 2024– State Board meeting at the Watertown AOH Home 
September 11 2024– Division meeting at the Elks @ 7:00PM 

September 14, 2024 – Cornhole tournament 
December 1, 2024– Our fourth annual Irish Christmas Festival with entertainment and vendors in one side of the 

banquet room at the Elks And an Irish Ceili with the Silver Spears and dancing on the other side of the banquet room 
at the Elks sponsored by the O’Shea Chaplin School of Irish Dance 

(both partially funded by the Lawrence Cultural Council) 
 
 

"May we always be grateful for the past, find joy in the present, 
and remain excited for the future." 

 


